
* * 
* * 

The Honorable Robert Ible 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

October 27, 1983 

This is just a short note regarding the invitation you 
received from the Disability Rights Education and Defense Fund 
(DREDF) to attend a luncheon/briefing ab:::mt DREDF 's public awareness 
campaign on November 9 in the Indian Treaty Room of the Old Executive 
Office Building. 

I realize your schedule is already tight, but knowing of 
your strong supp:::>rt for this effort, I wanted to extend my own 
invitation to appear for at least part of the program. I cannot 
myself attend the entire luncheon, but I will be there to welcome 
everybody and to say a few words. I am certain that any conm:mts 
you might want to make would go a long way toward convincing these 
Washington representatives from Fortune 500 corp:::>rations to get rrore 
directly involved in this vital cause. 

I hope to see you then. With best personal regards, 

Sincerely~ A 
/?_ {U'-
~ush 
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